NOTE NO. 81/2018

The Embassy of the Republic of Malawi presents its compliments to Embassies
accredited to the Republic of Malawi, with residence in the Republic of Zimbabwe, and
has the honour to inform that the Government of the Republic of Malawi will host an
Investment Forum from 11" to 12 June, 2018, at Bingu International Conference Centre

in Lilongwe.
The main areas of focus are:

1. Agriculture and Agro Processing
Tourism and Services

Manufacturing

e GO

Infrastructure Development (transport, water, housing, commercial
structures and industrial Estates)

5. Energy and Mining

In view of the foregoing, the Embassy wishes to request the esteemed Embassies to
extend the invitation to companies in their respective countries to participate at an
exhibition cost of USD1,000. The forum will provide an opportunity for interaction with
counterparts and potential partners in the country, and also provide a great platform
for investment opportunities and discussions in the area of your interest with various

stakeholders.

Should there be any companies interested in participating at the Forum and/or invest in
Malawi; the companies can proceed with an online registration on www.mif.mw and

contact the Embassy of Malawi for confirmation of participation.

The Embassy of the Republic of Malawi avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
Embassies accredited to the Republic of Malawi, with residence in Harare, the

assurances of its highest consideration.
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